
Bill Number: HB156
My Position: Unfavorable
Ways and Means Committee

Dear Members of the Ways and Means Committee. 

I ask that you OPPOSE HB156. 

With a budget shortfall and destroyed Key Bridge, the state of MD has far more important things 
to think about than some lawmakers incessant need for discrimination against children. Hurting 
children is not an interest nor a priority for Marylanders. Please oppose this bill and move on to 
bills that align with our interests. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Rebecca Forte
Severna Park


